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August 29, 2022  
  
Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
P.O. Box 47250  
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250  
  
RE:  Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission v. Cascade Natural Gas 

Corporation, Docket UG-210755  
  
Dear Amanda Maxwell:  
  
On September 30, 2021, Cascade filed with the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission (Commission) gas tariff sheets to revise its Tariff WN U-3, which governs 
Cascade’s provision of natural gas service in Washington.  
 
On August 23, 2022, the Commission entered Order 09, Rejecting Tariff Sheets; Contested Issue; 
Approving and Adopting Settlement Agreement; and Authorizing and Requiring Compliance Filing 
(Order 09) in the above-referenced docket. Order 09, among other things, required Cascade 
Natural Gas Corporation (Cascade) to increase its revenue requirement by approximately $7.2 
million or 5.81 percent increase to base revenues. 
  
On August 24, 2022, Cascade submitted a compliance filing as required by the Commission. 
Commission staff (Staff) has reviewed Cascade’s filing and believes that the tariff revisions 
contained therein comply fully with the Commission’s final order. 
 
Finally, Staff accepts the conditions in Order 09 adding to and modifying the settlement 
agreement.  
 
Sincerely,   

  
  
 
Joanna Huang 
Regulatory Analyst   
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